
This Week at Oakdale  
 

Monday:   9am—4pm and 6—8:30 pm  Sale Sorting 
5:00 pm Oakdale Support & AA Meeting 
7:00 pm Admin Meeting 
 

Tuesday:   9am—4pm and 6—8:30 pm  Sale Sorting 
6:00 am Lectio Divina 
 
Wednesday:  9am—4pm and 6—8:30 pm  Sale Sorting 
7:00 pm H.S. Bible Study Meeting (1220 Bates SE) 
 

Thursday:      9am—4pm and 6—8:30 pm  Sale Sorting 
11:00 am CLEAR 
 
Friday: 1pm—4pm  Sale Sorting 
   

Saturday:        9am—1pm Sale Sorting & OPC Drop-off Day 
8:00 am Men’s Breakfast 
10:00 am Kinyarwanda Choir 
 

Sunday,  June 9, 2019   _____________________ 
9:40 am Youth Choir Rehearsal (upstairs) 
10:15 am Pastor James Jones will bring the message. 
12:30 pm Kinyarwanda Service 
2:00 pm Kent County Jail service 
5-7 pm  Nashville Mission Trip Team Meeting 

 
For Your Personal and Family Prayers 

 

Our deepest sympathies to Julie Veeneman, Liz & Justin Brown, 
and George & Angela Veeneman in the passing of Ryan  
Veeneman on May 30 and to Fred & Margie Hayward in the 
loss of Fred’s mother, Laura, on May 26.  We are praying for 
you and your families during this difficult time.   
 
Please continue to pray for Julie Veeneman and James 
DeYoung who will each begin chemo treatments this week.   
 
Pray for strength and healing for Cyndi Grady who has returned 
to her home.   
 
Continue to pray for Jess Kuizema, Roger & Doris Van’t Hof, 
Alice Menninga-Richards (ph: 391-0708), Rita Gray, Aljean 
Holtrop, Cal DeVries, Marilyn Bazuin, Diane DeHaan, John & 
Luann Pastoor, Bill VanderKodde, John & Joan Nidefski, & 
Joanne Ruis in prayer.  Each would love to hear from us!  

 
June 2, 2019 

 

Welcome to worship at Oakdale!       
We are glad that you have come to worship with us!   

 
 

Today we worship God through:  
 
 
God’s Word:   10:15 am  Worship Service:   
          
 Pastor John Rozeboom will bring the message 
 “Samson Superhero: I’ve Got Your Back” from Judges 
             16:23-31. 
 
Graduate Celebration:  We give special recognition to the 
2019 graduates in our OPC family and praise God for their 
achievements.  Please see the flyer for graduate names. 
 
 
Giving:   Oakdale Ministry 
 
 
Ministry to children:  Nursery care is available for babies 
and toddlers (through age 2) downstairs during the entire ser-
vice.  Summer Children’s Worship (ages 3-6) begins today.   
 
Responding:  Prayer team members will be available to pray 
with you after the worship service. 
 
 

Today   
9:40 am Youth Choir Rehearsal (upstairs) 
11:00 am Kent Community Worship service 
12:00 pm Mission 129 Parent Meeting 
12:30 pm Kinyarwanda Service 
5-7 pm  HSYG Team Meeting 

Oakdale Opportunities 
 

The Youth Choir will sing on June 16.  Rehearsals (GEMS) 
will be TODAY & 6/9 at 9:40 a.m. and 6/16 at 9:50 am, before 
we sing.  Contact Heidi at heidilynnkro@gmail.com. 
 

Please plan to attend the Congregational Meeting on Monday, 
June 10 at 7:00 pm.   
 

Mission 129 (M129) and  Nashville Mission Trip:  There will 
be a M129 meeting for parents and M129 students TODAY (6/2) 
after worship for 30 minutes in Lifetree Room. There will be a 
Nashville Mission Trip (NMT) meeting for parents and NMT   
students TODAY (6/2) from 5-5:30 pm and training for the NMT 
team from 5:30-7. The second NMT meeting is June 9 from 5-7.  
 

 
Current high schoolers are invited to crack open the Bible this 
summer and explore the text as part of The Bible Experiment.  It 
begins on 6/5, from 7-10 pm, at Sammy’s house (1220 Bates 
SE). Bring a Bible. Bring a friend. Be changed by God’s Word.   
 

 
India Sharing Night: Jayne Ver Beek and Kinita Schripsema 
will have another sharing night about their recent ministry trip to 
India. It is Mon. June 3, 7-9 pm at Madison Square Church 
(1441 Madison Ave).   Hope you can join us!    
 

 
Mission Statement:   

God’s life-changing, never-giving-up,   
all-inclusive love transforms us into a  

multicultural community  
of hope. 

Envelope drive: Choose an envelope in the Kids Korner 
and return with cash or check by June 9 for the H.S. Mission 
Trip.   Thank you for your support!  

Second Best Sale—we need you!  See details, inside, 
about how you can help with food, donations, and sorting. 

We need volunteers to teach 1 (or more) weeks of       
Summer Children’s Worship (ages 3-6), which begins today.   
Bible Story lessons and crafts for each week are already    
prepared.  Sign up at the Kids’ Corner or contact Karen Bobo. 

VBS will be July 22-26,  5:45-8 pm.   Register 
at: myvbs.org/OPCVBS Sign-ups to help with 
this week will be coming out soon! 

https://www.oakdaleparkchurch.org:2096/cpsess3211033084/horde/imp/dynamic.php?page=message&buid=32391&mailbox=SU5CT1g&token=VyLNCAwBAzHUGODOBo3Ek6r&uniq=1555598557183#
http://myvbs.org/OPCVBS


 THIS WEEK 
June 2 

NEXT WEEK 
June 9 

OFFERING Oakdale Ministry Oakdale Ministry 

OFFERTORY 

PRAYER 

Tom Bobo Tracy Anderson 

LOBBY  

DUTY 

Noah Menerey 
Emma Jones 

Gen Riekena 
Claire Knight 

GREETERS Rick & Elaine Hannink 
Anne Diepenhorst 

Minnie VanderSteen 

Tom & Deb  
Van Duinen 
Jeff DeJong 

INFO CTR. Annette Gootjes Donna VanIddekinge 

CRAWLER 

NURSERY 

Jen Krosschell 
Maria Bultsma 
Olivia Beuker 

Kristin Visser 
Shannon Hollemans 

Erika Ver Beek 

WALKER 

NURSERY 

Laurie Burgess 
Melissa Williams 

JC Bultsma 
Nik Williams 

George Visser  
Ruby Fuentes 

Jonah Hollemans 
Eden Hollemans 

NURS. ASST. Ben Hannink Laura Visker 

COFFEE  

PREP. 

Don & Mars  
VandenBos 

Dianne DeVries 

Oakdale Park Church 
961 Temple SE, Grand Rapids  49507 

Phone:  452-5764 ~ www.oakdaleparkchurch.org  
Ministry Staff 
Pastor Emmett Harrison, Lead Pastor 
 pastorharrison@oakdaleparkchurch.org —Cell: 350-0656 
Pastor James Jones, Pastor of Congregational Care and Outreach 
 pastorjamesjones@oakdaleparkchurch.org —Cell: 808-9371 
Pastor John Rozeboom, Ministry Administrator 
 johnrozeboom@oakdaleparkchurch.org —Cell: 560-3698 
Pastor Claude Ngendahayo, Pastor of Kinyarwandan congregation 
 bishopmaseka@gmail.com—Cell: 432-8231 
Maurice Townsend, Worship Director 
 worshipdirector@oakdaleparkchurch.org —Cell: 885-3815 
Karen Bobo, Children’s Ministry Director 
 childrendirector@oakdaleparkchurch.org —Cell: 560-7341 
Sammy Beuker, Youth Ministry Director 
 OPCyouthdirector@gmail.com—Cell: 581-5014 
Cathy Peless, Building Maintenance 
 janitor@oakdaleparkchurch.org —Cell: 438-7541 
Marcy Emmelkamp, Administrative Assistant  
 adminassistant@oakdaleparkchurch.org —Office: 452-5764 
 

Council   Email:  oakdalecouncil@oakdaleparkchurch.org 
Shannon Jammal-Hollemans, President    John Carman, Elder Chair 
Gerry Ruis, Vice President                    George Visser, Deacon Chair 
Aaron Jonker, Council Clerk                    Dennis Stuart, Prayer Elder
         
Shepherding Elder Districts     Deacon Districts 
A-Cl    Noah Menerey                  Emma Jones 
    (241-5251)      (475-6961) 
Co-Gibbs   John Carman      Marcus Krosschell 
    (437-2545)      (581-0804) 
Gibson-Ja   Gen Riekena      Aaron Einfeld 
    (204-0918)      (334-6201) 
Jones-Ma   Gerry Ruis      Mike Evenhouse 
    (822-8444)      (206-2679) 
May-Robe   Mandy VanderMeyden     Tom Bobo 
    (450-0783)      (490-4529) 
Robi -VanderG   Joel Hill                   Deb Jager 
    (648-0063)      (723-6344) 
VanderK-W   Devi Fongers      Claire Knight 
    (802-0301)      (970-9063) 
 
Community Requests Compassion Deacon………….Marcel Gamble 
Secondary Compassion Deacon ……………………  Tracy Anderson 
*Oakdale family compassion requests, please contact your district 
deacon.  Sermon podcasts at: www.oakdaleparkchurch.org  Hearing 
Loop System & Devices available - please speak with an usher.  

 

The Second Best Sale is coming soon! 
 
Sorters have made huge progress this past week! Yet, there 
are still many items to sort and organize. Please note the sort-
ing times below—come help when you can and bring a friend. 
We would love to see some new faces standing at the tables. 
If you have never experienced our prep times, please come. 
WE NEED YOU! 
 
Sorting Times This Week:   
 Monday-Thursday:  9:00am-4:00pm and 6:00-8:30pm  
 Friday: 1:00pm-4:00pm 

 Saturday: 9:00am-1:00pm 

 
The Sign Up to bring Food on Sale Days is available 
online at http://bit.ly/2M50c2l or on the poster in the foyer! It 
has all been organized, but we need food preparers and peo-
ple to serve the workers. Any questions feel free to contact 
Karen Ruis (616) 822-6723 or Gen Riekena (616) 949-1927.  
 
Donations: We especially need Children’s clothes!  
Please drop off donations for the sale during any of the 
sorting times. Please assist by bringing your items to the 
correct rooms and putting the items in the correct loca-
tions.  Please wait until the week of the sale to bring fur-
niture donations as there is minimal storage room. 

Rain Gardens: This is the last year for Plaster Creek   
Stewards rain garden grant money. They can do 10 more curb 
cut rain gardens (between curb and sidewalk) in the Oakdale 
neighborhood. Rain gardens capture polluted storm water from 
the street (contaminants and too warm) and redirect it into a 
garden with native plants that filter and degrade pollutants nat-
urally. Currently the storm water goes down storm drains and 
into Silver Creek which is now in an underground  pipeline to 
Plaster Creek. To see if your property qualifies, call Linda 
Bowman(243-1903) or Paul Nederveld (915-9226)  

 
SYNOD 2019 will meet on the campus of Calvin College 
from Friday, June 14, to Thursday, June 20. You are invited to 
join delegates in worship at the synodical Service of Prayer 
and Praise on Sunday, June 16, at 5 pm  in the Calvin Col-
lege Chapel. Rev. Roger B. Groenboom, Faith Community 
CRC, will deliver the message.  
 
If you would like to receive prayer requests before and during 
the meetings, send an email to: SynodPrayer@crcna.org to be 
added to a community praying for delegates, staff, and the  
deliberations of Synod 2019.  You are also invited to visit the 
Synod Prayer Room on the campus of Calvin College.  We 
hope you'll join us in this important calling. 

Adams Park Game Night will be on June 20 at 7 pm.  We 
are collecting full-sized (unopened) toiletries to be used as 
prizes. We especially need body wash, deodorant, and femi-
nine products.  Please place donations in the box in the 
lobby. Let Marcy know if you would like to join us for this event! 

https://www.oakdaleparkchurch.org:2096/cpsess4427376100/horde/imp/dynamic.php?page=message&buid=1597&mailbox=SU5CT1guQnVsbGV0aW4gYW5ub3VuY2VtZW50cw&token=q_1A0NFbYtT3KCk4K5J_pwG&uniq=1551975902196#
http://bit.ly/2M50c2l

